
 
 

 

 
 
 

 

 
Wednesday 23rd March 2022 
 
Dear Parents / Carers,  
 
Coffee Morning 

 
We are very excited to be holding another coffee morning.  This will be a nice opportunity to meet other parents, 
have a chat and Michelle will be giving some ideas on supporting children at home and school with literacy and 
reading. 
 
The Coffee Morning will be held on Tuesday 5th April 2022 from 9.30am – 10.45am at Discovery Special 
Academy. 

 
Please return the form attached to the school office by Wednesday 30th March 2022 ensuring that your child’s 
name and their class are on the form for ease of processing.    

 
We look forward to seeing you. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 

 
Sian Lamb 
Pupil & Family Support Advisor 

____________________________________________________________________ 
 
 

                          Child’s Name: __________________________________ Class: _________ 
 

Telephone Number: _____________________________ 
 
Attending Coffee Morning:  YES                       NO 

                                             
              How many attending (Maximum 2)   _______ 
                   

Signature: _____________________________________ 
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